CITY of GLEN DALE GENERAL PUBLIC HEARING
September 11, 2023

Glen Dale City Council met for the purpose of a General Public Hearing on Monday,
September 11, 2023, at 5:30pm in the City Council Chambers of the Glen Dale City Building.
Those in Attendance were Mayor Scott, Recorder Richmond, Councilors Anderson, Cook, and
English. Also present were City Clerk Rentfrow, Water Superintendent Orlofske and
Water/Sewer Attorney James V. Kelsh. Absent was City Councilors Cunningham and Zinn.

Mayor Scott opened the public hearing at 5:30pm for the general public comment on the
proposed sewer rate increase for public comment at the city council chambers as advertised.

There were no comments received from the public during the public hearing and a motion for
adjournment was made by Councilor Anderson and seconded by Councilor Cook.

Vote: Unanimous

Meeting was adjourned at 6:00pm.

Janet Scc_)tt, Mayor

Lewis E. Richmond, City Recorder



